
Plan Change 13 s293 process and documents 

The Council has prepared amendments to Plan Change 13 to the Mackenzie District Plan in 

accordance with directions of the Environment Court under section 293 of the Resource 

Management Act 1991. These amendments have been consulted on with interested parties 

and the Council has now lodged its post-consultation version of Plan Change 13 (s293V) with 

the Environment Court. 

Copies of that version are available for inspection at Council's Fairlie or Twizel offices or 

electronic copies may be obtained from either the Council 

(Georgina.Hamilton@tp.co.nz/David.Caldwell@tp.co.nz) or the Registrar of the 

Environment Court (Christine.McKee@justice.govt.nz). Copies are also available below. 

The Court has directed that any submitter to the Council on its PC13 (section 293 

consultation version) or draft; or other person who considers they may qualify under section 

274 of the Resource Management Act may, by 1 July 2016: 

1) Lodge a section 274 notice which must, in addition to the information required by the 

Resource Management (Fees and Forms) Regulations also set out precisely which provisions 

the person seeks to be changed and why (referring to the relevant objectives in PC13 or the 

plan); and 

2) Must serve a copy of its notice on all the existing parties. A copy of an address list may be 

obtained from the Registrar of the Environment Court. 

The address of the Environment Court for the lodging of any s274 notice is: 

 

Christine McKee 

Case Manager 

Environment Court 

Ministry of Justice 

282 Durham Street 

PO Box 2069 

Christchurch 

Email: Christine.McKee@justice.govt.nz 
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